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Submission type: Rule change  

Reference: Improving the workability of the feedback loop  

Organisation: Private individual  

First name: Hugo  

Last name: Bombara  

Comments: A draft always needs to be checked 

I’m an electricity consumer and I’m very worried about high prices and the second order effects of 
making Australian Industry uncompetitive through unnecessarily high energy costs. 

Passing cost onto me through an unchecked ISP is not in my best interests. 

 


